
RABBINICAL COLLEGE OF LONG ISLAND 
 

POLICY ON RECRUITER COMPENSATION/INCENTIVE 
 
Rabbinical College of Long Island currently has no recruiter compensation/incentive 
programs. Therefore, the Yeshiva will not compensate any employee involved in student 
recruitment on the basis of a commission, commission draw, bonus, quota or similar 
method of payment. 

 
 


